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Democracy and Populism

Centripetal
Democracy Apr 10
2021 Centripetal
democracy is the
idea that legitimate
democratic
institutions set in
motion forms of
citizen practice and
representative
behaviour that
serve as powerful
drivers of political
identity formation.
Partisan modes of
political
representation in
the context of
multifaceted
electoral and direct
democratic voting
opportunities are
emphasised on this
model. There is,
however, a strain of
thought
predominant in
political theory that
Access Free The Empty
doubts
the
Place Democracy And
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capacities of
political systems
constituted by
multiple public
spheres. This view
is referred to as the
lingua franca thesis
on sustainable
democratic systems
(LFT). Inadequate
democratic
institutions and
acute demands to
divide the political
system (through
devolution or
secession), are
predicted by this
thesis. By
combining an
original normative
democratic theory
with a comparative
analysis of how
Belgium and
Switzerland have
variously managed
to sustain
themselves as
multilingual
democracies, this
2/20

book identifies the
main institutional
features of a
democratically
legitimate
European Union
and the conditions
required to bring it
about. Part One
presents a novel
theory of
democratic
legitimacy and
political identity
formation on which
subsequent
analyses are based.
Part Two defines
the EU as a demoicracy and provides
a thorough
democratic
assessment of this
political system.
Part Three explains
why Belgium has
largely succumbed
to the centrifugal
logic predicted by
the LFT, while
Switzerland
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apparently defies
this logic. Part Four
presents a model of
centripetal
democracy for the
EU, one that would
greatly reduce its
democratic deficit
and ensure that this
political system
does not succumb
to the centrifugal
forces expected by
the LFT.
Rousseau and
Radical Democracy
Aug 14 2021 Kevin
Inston argues for
the relevance of
Rousseau's thought
to contemporary
debates about
democracy and the
work of such
thinkers as Lefort,
Laclau and Mouffe.
Fictions of Mass
Democracy in
NineteenthCentury America
Sep 03 2020 This
book examines how
Access Free The Empty
mass
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before public
opinion could be
measured by polls.
It demonstrates
how novels by
Edgar Allan Poe,
Nathaniel
Hawthorne,
Herman Melville,
Fanny Fern, Harriet
Jacobs, and James
Fenimore Cooper
attempt to
understand a public
organized by
political discourse
and informal social
networks.
The Spirit of
Democracy May 31
2020 This book
develops a new
theoretical
framework for
studying the
corruption,
disintegration, and
renewal of
democracy: what it
is, how it begins,
and where in
society it plays out.
Näsström argues
that modern
3/20

democracy is a sui
generis political
form animated and
sustained by a spirit
of emancipation.
Institutionalizing
Agonistic
Democracy Dec 18
2021 The first book
length study of
agonism as a
mature account of
democratic politics,
Institutionalizing
Agonistic
Democracy
provides a lucid
overview of
agonistic
democratic theories
and demonstrates
the viability of this
approach for
institutional
politics. Situating
agonistic
democracy within
and against debates
about radical
democracy,
foundationalism,
liberal democracy,
and pluralism,
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Agonistic
Democracy engages
the texts of Mouffe,
Connolly, Ranciere,
Tully, Honig, Owen,
and others to fully
map the contours of
agonistic
democratic
theories.
Organizing this
diverse literature
into a coherent
typology enables
sophisticated
analysis of the
assumptions,
distinctions, and
aspirations of the
often conflicting
theoretical
positions gathered
within the
constellation of
agonistic
democratic theory.
Using this
framework to
explore the
concrete
institutional
possibilities
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democracy,
Wingenbach argues
that a modified
version of Rawlsian
political liberalism
describes the
institutional
conditions most
likely to sustain
agonistic political
practices. Once
shorn of
metaphysical
commitments and
detached from
aspirations to
consensus, political
liberalism offers a
contingent and
historically viable
framework within
which agonistic
contestation can
occur. Such a
reinterpretation of
Rawls produces not
the sublimation of
agonism but a
transformation of
liberalism, so that it
more adequately
accommodates the
deep pluralism of
the post4/20

foundational
condition.
Capturing the Mood
of Democracy Jul 01
2020 This book is
about what it
means to speak of a
political mood. Can
the electorate be in
a mood? How do
they express it?
How can moods be
captured in a
meaningful way?
This book attempts
to answer those
questions by
looking at one city
during the
December 2019
British general
election. This is not
a book about
campaign
strategies, target
voters, turnouts
and poll swings. It
is about how people
feel. The research
approach is
ethnographic. The
telling of the story
is lyrical. It may not
Access Free
be hard political
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science but it
contributes
significantly to an
understanding of
the health of
contemporary
democracy.
Focusing upon the
ways that voters
and non-voters
perform their
enthusiasm or
indifference, the
stories that they
tell, and
photographic
images of Bradford
in what is supposed
to be a vital
democratic
moment, this book
invites readers to
engage with the
affective texture of
an election.
Justice and
Democracy Jul 13
2021 Today
democracy is
increasingly
recognized around
the world as the
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moral legitimacy.
The problems of
establishing and
preserving truly
democratic
institutions,
however, vary
dramatically from
culture to culture.
Justice and
Democracy
explores these
problems from a
wide range of
perspectives,
theoretical and
practical. It
addresses problems
related to the
distortion of
democratic
decision-making by
the gross
disparities in
wealth that arise in
capitalist
economies, and, in
particular, focuses
on the problems
relating to the
reconciliation of
democratic values
with the indigenous
religious and social
5/20

values of a culture.
Unbuilding
Jerusalem Feb 20
2022
Introducing
Relational Political
Analysis Apr 29
2020 This book
introduces
relational thinking
to political analysis.
Instead of merely
providing an
overview of
possible trajectories
for articulating a
relational political
analysis, Peeter
Selg and Andreas
Ventsel put forth a
concrete relational
theory of the
political, which has
implications for
research
methodology,
culminating in a
concrete method
they call political
form analysis. In
addition, they
sketch out several
applications of this
Access Free
theory,
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methodology and
method. They call
their approach
“political semiotics”
and argue that it is
a fruitful way of
conducting
research on power,
governance and
democracy – the
core dimensions of
the political – in a
manner that is
envisioned in
numerous
discussions of the
“relational turn” in
the social sciences.
It is the first
monograph that
attempts to outline
an approach to the
political that would
be relational
throughout, from its
meta theoretical
and theoretical
premises through to
its methodological
implications,
methods and
empirical
Access Free The Empty
applications.
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and Democracy
Jan 07 2021 ‘No
democracy without
deconstruction':
Deconstruction and
Democracy
evaluates and
substantiates
Derrida's
provocative claim,
assessing the
importance of this
influential and
controversial
contemporary
philosopher's work
for political
thought. Derrida
addressed political
questions more and
more explicitly in
his writing, yet
there is still
confusion over the
politics of
deconstruction.
Alex Thomson
argues for a fresh
understanding of
Derrida's work,
which
acknowledges both
the political
dimension of
6/20

deconstruction and
its potential
contribution to our
thinking about
politics. The book
provides cogent
analysis and
exegesis of
Derrida's political
writings; explores
the implications for
political theory and
practice of
Derrida's work; and
brings Derrida's
work into dialogue
with other major
strands of
contemporary
political thought.
Deconstruction and
Democracy is the
clearest and most
detailed
engagement
available with the
politics of
deconstruction, and
is a major
contribution to
scholarship on the
later works of
Jacques Derrida,
Access
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Politics of
Friendship.
Materializing
Democracy Sep 22
2019
DIVInvestigates the
complex histories
and conflicting
desires that are
generally concealed
behind the term
“democracy.”/div
Psychoanalysis,
Aesthetics, and
Politics in the
Work of Julia
Kristeva Nov 17
2021 Considers the
social and political
significance of
Kristeva’s oeuvre.
Divine Democracy
Feb 08 2021 "The
'return of religion'
in the public sphere
and the emergence
of post-secular
societies have
propelled the
discourse of
political theology
into the centre of
Access Free The Empty
contemporary
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This situation calls
forth the question
addressed in this
book: Is a
democratic political
theology possible?
Carl Schmitt first
developed the idea
of the Christian
theological
foundations of
modern legal and
political concepts in
order to criticize
the secular basis of
liberal democracy.
He employed
political theology to
argue for the
continued
legitimacy of the
absolute
sovereignty of the
state against the
claims raised by
pluralist and
globalized civil
society. This book
shows how, after
Schmitt, some of
the main political
theorists of the
20th century, from
Jacques Maritain to
7/20

Jèurgen Habermas,
sought to establish
an affirmative
connection between
Christian political
theology, popular
sovereignty and the
legitimacy of
democratic
government. In so
doing, the political
representation of
God in the world
was no longer
placed in the hands
of hierarchical and
sovereign
lieutenants
(Church, Empire,
Nation), but in a
series of democratic
institutions,
practices and
conceptions like
direct
representation,
constitutionalism,
universal human
rights, and public
reason that reject
the primacy of
sovereignty"-The Philosophy of
AccessJul
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25 2022 This study
of Claude Lefort
offers an account of
Lefort's
accomplishment its unique merits,
its relation to
political philosophy
within the
Continental
tradition, and its
great relevance
today.
Radical Democracy
Mar 09 2021 The
contributors here
discuss the
theoretical and
practical
implications of the
two dominant
approaches to
radical democracy:
theories of
abundance inspired
by Gilles Deleuze
and theories of lack
inspired by Jacques
Lacan. They
examine the idea of
radical democracy
from a wide variety
Access Free The Empty
of
perspectives:
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the public sphere,
social movements,
nature, popular
culture, right wing
populism, and
political economy.
In addition, the
volume relates the
work of
contemporary
thinkers such as
Deleuze, Lacan,
Derrida and
Foucault to
classical thinkers
such as Spinoza,
Hegel, Marx and
Nietzsche.
Custom, Common
Law, and the
Constitution of
English
Renaissance
Literature Jun 12
2021 A study of the
concept of custom,
the basis of
England's common
law, in literary
experiments of
sixteenth-century
England and
Ireland.
Whitman and the
8/20

Romance of
Medicine Nov 05
2020 In this
compelling,
accessible
examination of one
of America's
greatest cultural
and literary figures,
Robert Leigh Davis
details the literary
and social
significance of Walt
Whitman's career
as a nurse during
the American Civil
War. Davis shows
how the concept of
"convalescence" in
nineteenth-century
medicine and
philosophy—along
with Whitman's
personal war
experiences—provi
de a crucial point of
convergence for
Whitman's work as
a gay and
democratic writer.
In his analysis of
Whitman's writings
during this
Access Free
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Democratic Vistas,
Memoranda During
the War, along with
journalistic works
and
correspondence—D
avis argues against
the standard
interpretation that
Whitman's earliest
work was his best.
He finds instead
that Whitman's
hospital writings
are his most
persuasive account
of the democratic
experience. Deeply
moved by the
courage and dignity
of common soldiers,
Whitman came to
identify the Civil
War hospitals with
the very essence of
American
democratic life, and
his writing during
this period includes
some of his most
urgent reflections
on suffering,
Access Free The Empty
sympathy,
violence,
Place Democracy
And
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Routledge
and
love.
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concludes this
study with an essay
on the
contemporary
medical writer
Richard Selzer, who
develops the
implications of
Whitman's ideas
into a new theory of
medical narrative.
Democracy
Revisited Jan 19
2022 Democracy
Revisited is a
critical as well as
uncritical approach
to the study and
review of
democracy today.
The objective of the
first chapter is to
deal with some
theoretical reasons
of the decline of
democracy such as
lack of holistic
approach, omission
of civil society and
varied forms of
democracy. Out of
many theoretical
defects the book
especially
9/20

highlights the
problem of
precision regarding
the meaning and
nature of
democracy and
omission of civil
society in
democracy.
Omission of civil
society in
democratic
discourses has been
a direct cause of
the decline of
democracy. That
the people are
ignored in practical
democracy is due to
the fact that civil
society is absolutely
omitted from the
democratic
narratives. The
book also highlights
some of major
practical problems
that are
downgrading the
importance,
implication and
relevance of
democracy today in
Access Free
reality. Such
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practical problems
are corruption, rule
of the elites in lieu
of rule of the
people, inequality
of race, gender and
religion and lack of
leadership. Under
this perspective, it
is necessary to have
an open look
towards the positive
points of
democracy. Since,
there is no much
better alternative
than democracy we
must have to
highlight its strong
points such as
scope of debate,
discussion,
participation and
formation of
opinion by which
democracy can be a
people-friendly
political system as
well as an ideology
and a cultural
practice. Thus, this
book is not only a
Access Free The Empty
criticism
of
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democracy,
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a call for revisiting
its strength by
which democracy
can still claim to be
a suitable
alternative of all
types of statecraft,
political systems
and social and
cultural pattern of
life.
Confines of
Democracy Mar 29
2020 Confines of
Democracy is a
collection of critical
assessments and
interpretations of
Richard J.
Bernstein’s
extensive and
illuminating work
on pragmatism,
epistemology,
hermeneutics, and
social and political
theory, including
Bernstein’s replies
to the contributors.
Anglophilia Jul 21
2019 Anglophilia
charts the
phenomenon of the
love of Britain that
10/20

emerged after the
Revolution and
remains in the
character of U.S.
society and class,
the style of
academic life, and
the idea of
American
intellectualism. But
as Tamarkin shows,
this Anglophilia was
more than just an
elite nostalgia; it
was popular
devotion that made
reverence for
British tradition
instrumental to the
psychological
innovations of
democracy.
Anglophilia spoke
to fantasies of
cultural belonging,
polite sociability,
and, finally,
deference itself as
an affective
practice within
egalitarian politics.
Tamarkin traces the
wide-ranging
effects of Access Free
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November 29, 2022 Pdf
File Free

anglophilia on
American
literature, art and
intellectual life in
the early nineteenth
century, as well as
its influence in
arguments against
slavery, in the
politics of Union,
and in the dialectics
of liberty and
loyalty before the
civil war. By
working beyond
narratives of British
influence, Tamarkin
highlights a more
intricate culture of
American response,
one that included
Whig elites, college
students, radical
democrats, urban
immigrants, and
African Americans.
Ultimately,
Anglophila argues
that that the love of
Britain was not
simply a fetish or
form of shame-a
Access Free The Empty
release
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American culturebut an
anachronistic
structure of
attachement in
which U.S. Identity
was lived in other
languages of
national expression.
Iraq Aug 22 2019 In
order to render the
strange logic of
dreams, Freud
quoted the old joke
about the borrowed
kettle: (1) I never
borrowed a kettle
from you, (2) I
returned it to you
unbroken, (3) the
kettle was already
broken when I got
it from you. Such an
enumeration of
inconsistent
arguments, of
course, confirms
exactly what it
attempts to
deny—that I
returned a broken
kettle to you. That
same inconsistency,
Žižek argues,
11/20

characterized the
justification of the
attack on Iraq: A
link between
Saddam’s regime
and al-Qaeda was
transformed into
the threat posed by
the regime to the
region, which was
then further
transformed into
the threat posed to
everyone (but the
US and Britain
especially) by
weapons of mass
destruction. When
no significant
weapons were
found, we were
treated to the same
bizarre logic: OK,
the two labs we
found don’t really
prove anything, but
even if there are no
WMD in Iraq, there
are other good
reasons to topple a
tyrant like Saddam
... Iraq: The
Borrowed Kettle –
which can Access
be Free
festivalfinder.com on
November 29, 2022 Pdf
File Free

considered as a
sequel to Žižek’s
acclaimed post-9/11
Welcome to the
Desert of the Real –
analyzes the
background that
such inconsistent
argumentation
conceals and,
simultaneously,
cannot help but
highlight: what
were the actual
ideological and
political stakes of
the attack on Iraq?
In classic Žižekian
style, it spares
nothing and
nobody, neither
pathetically
impotent pacifism
nor hypocritical
sympathy with the
suffering of the
Iraqi people.
The Empty Place
Oct 28 2022 In The
Empty Place:
Democracy and
Public SpaceTeresa
Access Free The Empty
Hoskyns
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public space to
democracy by
relating different
theories of
democracy in
political philosophy
to spatial theory
and spatial and
political practice.
Establishing the
theoretical basis for
the study of public
space, Hoskyns
examines the rise of
representative
democracy and
investigates
contemporary
theories for the
future of
democracy,
focusing on the
Chantal Mouffe's
agonistic model and
the civil society
model of Jürgen
Habermas. She
argues that these
models of
participatory
democracy can coexist and are
necessarily spatial.
The book then
12/20

provides diverse
perspectives on
how the role of
physical public
space is articulated
through three
modes of
participatory spatial
practice. The first
focuses on issues of
participation in
architectural
practice through a
set of projects
exploring the 'open
spaces' of a postwar
housing estate in
Euston. The second
examines the role
of space in the
construction of
democratic identity
through a feminist
architecture/art
collective,
producing space
through writing,
performance and
events. The third
explores
participatory
political democratic
practice through
Access
social forums
at Free
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File Free

global, European
and city levels.
Hoskyns concludes
that participatory
democracy requires
a conception of
public space as the
empty place,
allowing different
models and
practices of
democracy to coexist.
Populism and the
Mirror of
Democracy Oct 16
2021 Populism
raises awkward
questions about
modern forms of
democracy. It often
represents the ugly
face of the people.
It is neither the
highest form of
democracy nor its
enemy. It is, rather,
a mirror in which
democracy may
contemplate itself,
warts and all, in a
discovery of itself
Access Free The Empty
and
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collection, edited by
one of the worlds
pre-eminent
authorities on
populism, Francisco
Panizza, combines
theoretical essays
with a number of
specially
commissioned case
studies on populist
politics in the US,
Britain, Canada,
Western Europe,
Palestine, Latin
America and South
Africa. A broadly
shared
understanding of
the nature of
populism gives the
book a coherence
rarely found in
collective works
and enhances the
richness of the case
studies.
The Good-natured
Feminist Jan 27
2020 Annotation
Heroic mothers
defending home
and hearth against
a nature deformed
13/20

by multinationalist
corporate practice:
this may be a
compelling story,
but it is not
necessarily the
source of valid
feminist or
ecological critique.
What's missing is
the democratic
element, an
insistence on
bringing to public
debate all the
relations of gender
and nature that
such a view takes
for granted. This
book aims to situate
a commitment to
theory and politics - that is, to
democratic practice
-- at the center of
ecofeminism and,
thus, to move
toward an
ecofeminism that is
truly both feminist
and ecological. The
Good-Natured
Feminist
Access
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a Free
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sustained
conversation
between
ecofeminism and
recent writings in
feminist
postmodernism and
radical democracy.
Starting with the
assumption that
ecofeminism is a
body of democratic
theory, the book
tells how the
movement
originated in
debates about
"nature" in North
American radical
feminisms, how it
then became
entangled with
identity politics,
and how it now
seeks to include
nature in
democratic
conversation and,
especially, to
politicize relations
between gender
and nature in both
Access Free The Empty
theoretical
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activist
milieus.
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Democracy and
Public Space Sep
15 2021 In an
online,
interconnected
world, democracy is
increasingly made
up of wikis and
blogs, pokes and
tweets. Citizens
have become
accidental
journalists thanks
to their handheld
devices, politicians
are increasingly
working online, and
the traditional sites
of democracy assemblies, public
galleries, and
plazas - are
becoming less and
less relevant with
every new
technology. And
yet, this book
argues, such views
are leading us to
confuse the medium
with the message,
focusing on
electronic
transmission when
14/20

often what cyber
citizens transmit is
pictures and
narratives of real
democratic action
in physical space.
Democratic citizens
are embodied, take
up space, battle
over access to
physical resources,
and perform
democracy on
physical stages at
least as much as
they engage with
ideas in virtual
space. Combining
conceptual analysis
with interviews and
observation in
capital cities on
every continent,
John Parkinson
argues that
democracy requires
physical public
space; that some
kinds of space are
better for
performing some
democratic roles
than others; and
that some Access
of theFree
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File Free

most valuable kinds
of space are under
attack in developed
democracies. He
argues that
accidental publics
like shoppers and
lunchtime crowds
are increasingly
valued over
purposive, active
publics, over
citizens with a point
to make or an
argument to listen
to. This can be seen
not just in the way
that traditional
protest is
regulated, but in
the ways that
ordinary city streets
and parks are
managed, even in
the design of such
quintessentially
democratic spaces
as legislative
assemblies. The
book offers an
alternative vision
for democratic
Access Free The Empty
public
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from London to
Tokyo - against that
ideal.
Nancy and the
Political Mar 21
2022 Focussed
around three core
themes &quote;
capitalism, the
metaphysics of
democracy and
aesthetics &quote;
these 11 essays
emphasise the
potential of Nancy's
political thought,
and collectively
situate it within a
broader intellectual
context which
includes engageme
Thinking Radical
Democracy Jun 24
2022 Thinking
Radical Democracy
is an introduction to
nine key political
thinkers who
contributed to the
emergence of
radical democratic
thought in post-war
French political
theory: Hannah
15/20

Arendt, Maurice
Merleau-Ponty,
Pierre Clastres,
Claude Lefort,
Cornelius
Castoriadis, Guy
Debord, Jacques
Rancière, Étienne
Balibar, and Miguel
Abensour. The
essays in this
collection connect
these writers
through their
shared contribution
to the idea that
division and
difference in
politics can be
perceived as
productive,
creative, and
fundamentally
democratic. The
questions they raise
regarding equality
and emancipation
in a democratic
society will be of
interest to those
studying social and
political thought or
democratic activist
movementsAccess
like Free
the
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November 29, 2022 Pdf
File Free

Occupy movements
and Idle No More.
The Populist
Manifesto Nov 24
2019 This volume
brings together a
range of scholars
dissatisfied with the
mainstream of the
populism debate. It
intends to bring
forward a
perspective which
envisions populism
not simply as a
negative aspect of
politics, but as a
way of doing
politics.
Contemporary
politics has been
characterised by
the overarching
presence of
populism, while
simultaneously
engendering a
sense of fear and
extremism around
the results of
populist
movements. This
Access Free The Empty
collection
intends
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potential for
movements from
and by the people,
linking these
historically and
offering a new lens
for thinking about
contemporary
populism. What can
we learn from
recent events? How
can these lessons
inform how we
think about politics
for the future?
Offering this
approach, from the
perspective of
populist potential,
will help us answer
these questions and
open the debate
with contributors
from countries or
regions that have a
tradition of
populism,
privileging them
with a deeper
understanding.
Theories of
Democracy Aug 26
2022 This
descriptive more
16/20

than prescriptive
journey begins with
an Anglo-North
American overview
of the democratic
terrain and then
zooms in on specific
democratic
landscapes: liberal,
classic pluralism,
catallaxy (exchange
economics applied
to political science),
participatory
democracy,
democratic
pragmatism,
deliberative
democracy, and
radical pluralism.
Democracy's place
within a globalizing
world occupies the
last chapter.
Cunningham
(philosophy, U. of
Toronto) admits he
leans toward
democratic
pragmatism as
espoused in John
Dewey's The Public
and Its Problems
Access Free
(1927). Suitable
for
festivalfinder.com on
November 29, 2022 Pdf
File Free

an introductory
university course.
Distributed by
Taylor & Francis.
Annotation
copyrighted by
Book News, Inc.,
Portland, OR
After National
Democracy Feb 26
2020 In this book
historians, legal
scholars and
political theorists
consider the fate of
national democracy
in the age of
globalization.
Globalizing
Democracy and
Human Rights
May 11 2021
Publisher
Description
Persuasion and
Compulsion in
Democracy Apr 22
2022 The book
presents a variety
of philosophical and
socio-political
perspectives
Access Free The Empty
related
to the And
Place Democracy
Public Space Routledge
relationship

Research In Planning And
Urban Design Pdf File
Free

between persuasion
and compulsion in
democracy. It
meets the need of
the present time, in
America and in
Europe, to re-read
and discuss the
basic assumptions
of democracy and
the role of
individual within it
in the context of
institutional
persuasions that
can become factual
compulsions for
other institution
and, first of all,
individuals.
The Promise of
Democracy Dec 06
2020 Presentation
of a new, ethical
vision of democracy
built around selfrule, civic
education, and
ethical cultivation.
The Empty Place
Sep 27 2022 In The
Empty Place:
Democracy and
Public Space Teresa
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Hoskyns explores
the relationship of
public space to
democracy by
relating different
theories of
democracy in
political philosophy
to spatial theory
and spatial and
political practice.
Establishing the
theoretical basis for
the study of public
space, Hoskyns
examines the rise of
representative
democracy and
investigates
contemporary
theories for the
future of
democracy,
focusing on the
Chantal Mouffe's
agonistic model and
the civil society
model of Jürgen
Habermas. She
argues that these
models of
participatory
democracy can coAccess Free
exist and are
festivalfinder.com on
November 29, 2022 Pdf
File Free

necessarily spatial.
The book then
provides diverse
perspectives on
how the role of
physical public
space is articulated
through three
modes of
participatory spatial
practice. The first
focuses on issues of
participation in
architectural
practice through a
set of projects
exploring the ‘open
spaces’ of a
postwar housing
estate in Euston.
The second
examines the role
of space in the
construction of
democratic identity
through a feminist
architecture/art
collective,
producing space
through writing,
performance and
events. The third
Access Free The Empty
explores
Place Democracy And
Public Space Routledge
participatory
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political democratic
practice through
social forums at
global, European
and city levels.
Hoskyns concludes
that participatory
democracy requires
a conception of
public space as the
empty place,
allowing different
models and
practices of
democracy to coexist.
Radical
Democracy and
Populism Jun 19
2019 This book
offers an extensive
comparative
analysis of populism
and radical
democratic
theories, tracing
the line dividing the
respective
conceptions of
people and popular
sovereignty.
Whereas populism
is often said to
intertwine with
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democracy in some
way, the contention
of this book is that
it significantly
departs from
democratic theory
and practice, and
belongs to a distinct
conceptual space. It
cannot be made to
overlap, for
instance, with
"illiberal
democracy", the
"democratic myth",
a crude electoral
majoritarianism,
nor can it amount
to hiding
undemocratic
policies into
properly
democratic
justifications. These
positions, frequent
as they are in the
literature, are
contested on the
grounds of the
dividing line
identified, which
starts unfolding at
the level of the
Free
conceptionAccess
of the
festivalfinder.com on
November 29, 2022 Pdf
File Free

people i.e., of the
sovereign
presupposed by
populists and
democrats. This
book is of great
interest to scholars
involved in the
study of democratic
theory,
contemporary
challenges to
democracy and the
recent upsurge of
populist discourse,
as it helps better
understand
populism as a
political
phenomenon and
more adequately
defines it as a selfstanding concept in
political theory.
Deleuzian and
Guattarian
Approaches to
Contemporary
Communication
Cultures in India
Dec 26 2019 This
book sheds new
Access Free The Empty
light
IndianAnd
Place on
Democracy
Public Space Routledge
communication
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cultures and the
critical
philosophical
trajectories of
Gilles Deleuze and
Felix Guattari. It
explores issues
such as
contemporary
communication
cultures in India,
nationalism,
subjectivities,
negotiating and
protesting bodies,
music on social
media, children on
reality television,
and the
materialities of
Indian films. The
book provides a
balance between
issues of
communication
from a
philosophical
perspective and
issues of philosophy
from a
communication
perspective in the
Indian context. This
engaging
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examination of two
modes of thought is
an important
resource for anyone
interested in
communication
studies, modern
philosophy, cultural
and media studies.
Radicalizing
Democracy for the
Twenty-first
Century Aug 02
2020 Cover -- Title - Copyright -Contents -Acknowledgements
-- Introduction -Part I Situating
radical democracy - 1 The idea of
democracy -- 2
Theories of radical
democracy -- Part II
Radical democracy
in action -- 3
Subjects and
agency: Who is the
radical democrat? -4 Communities in
question: Where is
the radical
democrat? -- 5
Radical Access Free
festivalfinder.com on
November 29, 2022 Pdf
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deliberations: The
radical democrat in
action -- Part III
Radical democracy
in a globalized
world -- 6 Radical
cosmopolitanism -7 Greening
democracy as
radical democracy - Conclusion -Index
The Internet and
Democratic
Citizenship Oct 04
2020 This book
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examines how the
Internet can
improve public
communications
and enrich
democracy.
Hegemony and
Power Oct 24 2019
This book provides
the first systematic
examination of the
relationship of
hegemony and
power. Nine essays
delve into the
diverse analytical
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aspects of the two
concepts, and an
introduction and
conclusion by the
editors,
respectively, forge
a synthesis of their
theoretical
coherence.
Beyond
Orientalism May
23 2022 Explores
some steps toward
non-assimilative
encounters in the
"global village."
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